
FOX CHAPEL AREA
SCHOOL DISTRICT

FINAL BUDGET NOTICE
NOTICE  is  given  that  the
Proposed Final Budget for the
General  Fund of Fox Chapel
Area  School  District  for  the
2024-2025  fiscal  year  in  its
most recent form is available
for  public  inspection  at  the
school  district  administrative
offices,  located  at  611  Field
Club  Road,  Pittsburgh,  PA
15238,  and  on  the  district
website  at  www.fcasd.edu,
and  will  be  presented  for
adoption as a Final Budget at a
school  board meeting to be
held  in  the  auditorium  at
O’Hara  Elementary  School,
115 Cabin Lane, Pittsburgh, PA
15238 at 7 p.m. on June 10,
2024.  The  budget  may  be
amended  before  final
adoption.

Kathleen Anuszek
Board Secretary


